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I am writing in support of HB2765.  As a citizen of Klamath County, I have seen the 

negative impacts that the drought has taken on our County.  The benefits of this 

proposal are invaluable to our citizens and our local wildlife. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicki Strain 


